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Dear Chair Representative Nosse, Vice-Chair Representative  Javadi and other 

committee members. My name is Glenna Hayes and I am writing in today in support 

of HB2143. This bill would expand the kinds of treatments needed for Oregonians. 

Acupuncture is a helpful treatment in so many settings. I have had acupuncture to 

help with stress, to help repair my nerves after a bad car accident, and to help 

manage my self care. I hope you see the benefits and the rounding support for this 

bill to get it passed. Thank you for your time 


